
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue

Manila

NOTICE OF AWARD

_ February 2023

JERMYN T. CHUA
Managing Partner
On Iine Clothing Enterprises
4 Rolling Road Obrero, Quezon City
Tel. No. : (0917) 830-8686

Dear Mr. Chua:

We are pleased to notify you that your quotation for the Procurement of Tokens
of Appreciation for the 74th lC Anniversary in the amount of One Hundred
Sixty-Eight Thousand Seven Hundred Fifty Pesos (Php168,750.00) inclusive
of 12% VAT and other charges, is accepted.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both copies
in the space provided below. Please return one (1) copy to the lnsurance
Commission c/o the Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat or the Logistics Sub-

Committee for the Strengthening Week (lC Anniversary) for 2023.

Thank you

yours,

DENNIS B. FUNA
lnsurance Commissioner
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ACCEPTANCE/CONFORME

igned accepts the award of contract and signifies conformity to enter
lnsurance Commission for the above requirement.

T. CHUA
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